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03/26/2024 

The Master’s Mission International 
Developers of International Disciple-making Movement Leaders 

115 Silver Street, Waterville, Maine 04901  
 
 
Greetings TMMI Partners, 
I pray that this letter finds you safe, secure, well blessed and experiencing the intimate presence of the Lord. 
All is well here in Waterville Maine as we make final preparations for the upcoming training tour in Ethiopia. 
Seven training/fellowship community events in seven different locations are planned. I am scheduled to depart 
from Boston on April 2nd and return the 27th. We will focus on follow-up visits and next step training to the 
seven existing groups. Each of these groups are located in different strategic regions throughout Ethiopia and 
engage in a series of progressive exegetical Biblical studies. I will try to keep you updated regularly from the 
mission field. 
 
Please join us as we pray for the following: 
• That God will: 

o Watch over and bless Daisy while we are apart. 
o Protect and provide for each student, their families and respective ministries. 
o Stabilize and provide for the ever-increasing cost of student support and travel due to globalized inflation. 
o Direct and bless me in better understanding and practicing preventative travel sickness measures. 
o Reduce the increasing physical strain and illness associated with traveling as I get older. 
o Bless me with good health, for great effectiveness in ministry and the ultimate glory of His Name.  

 
Please join us as we praise God for the following: 
• His miraculous discipleship movement that continues to increase to the outskirts of Ethiopia and beyond. 
• Exponential leadership reproduction through practicing “The Masters Plan.” 
• The ever-expanding disciple making movement in Ethiopia and beyond. 
• Providing such a faithful support team that all of you continue to be. 
• Recently stopping the imminent death of 27 new believers in North Africa (see attachment below).  
 
Thank you for your ongoing prayer and financial support. Your donations provide transportation, meals and 
housing to enable a church leader to receive sound biblical training that will enhance their efforts in implementing 
powerful Christ-like disciple making movements in their respective regions in Ethiopia and beyond.  
These indigenous church leaders could not participate without your generous donations. When you prayerfully 
and financially support this ministry, you make an eternal investment in the Kingdom of God.  
If you desire to give your financial support, there is a donate button on our web page, or checks may be sent and 
made payable to The Master’s Mission International, 115 Silver Street, Waterville, Maine 04901.  
 
May God bless you all for your faithful prayers, partnership, support and encouragement in ministry.  
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 
Rev. Paul L. Parker 
A.K.A. Pastor “Chico” 
Email: pastorchicop@gmail.com 
Web:  www.themastersmissioninternational.org  
Ph.: 1-207-592-5911 
Mail: 115 Silver Street, Waterville, ME 04901 
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